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STATED COMMUNICATIONS: The Stated Communications shall be held at the George 

Washington Masonic National Memorial (GWMNM), Alexandria, Virginia on the second 

Thursday of each month with the additional Stated Communications for the observance of 

George Washington’s birthday on February 22, Saint John the Baptist Day on June 24, and the 

Installation of Officers on December 27. 

CALLED COMMUNICATIONS: As announced herein with the trestleboard. 

LODGE RITUAL SCHOOL: Conducted every Thursday at 7:00 PM unless otherwise noted in 

the trestleboard. All members are encouraged to attend. 

CATECHISM & EDUCATION SCHOOL: Every Thursday at 7:00 PM and every Saturday at 

10 AM unless otherwise noted in the trestleboard. 

Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons 

101 Callahan Drive, Alexandria, VA. 22301 
Lodge Office: 703-549-9234      Webpage: aw22.org

Master’s Trestleboard Fraternal greetings brethren,

We are very excited to see the reopening of freemasonry continue in the 
state of Virginia. We just conferred the Entered Apprentice degree for the 
first time in over a year and got high marks from our Assistant Grand 
Lecturer on our ritual proficiency. Your officers will be continuing 
degree work every month until each of our candidates that have been 
waiting for their next step in masonry have been initiated, passed, and 
raised.

Our stated this month includes a wonderful BBQ dinner (please see bill 
of fare page) starting at 6:30 pm, followed by a program on the Mark 
Degree by Most Excellent Donald McAndrews, PGHP, during our stated. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all at lodge.

Sincerely & Fraternally,

The Master’s Message 

May

Michael T. Huff
Worshipful Master

Beehive Discussion Group | May 8th, 10:00am

Meeting by Zoom for all members 

PROGRAM | Character Development & Practicality:

Living Masonry through the Methodical Digest”

by Bro. Michael Mikolaitis

STATED COMMUNICATION “Charter Night” | May l3th, 7:30pm

Dinner Served at 6:30pm

PROGRAM | The Mark Degree

by Most Excellent Donald McAndrews

 Esoteric Corner | May 22nd, 10:00am

Meeting by Zoom for all members 

PROGRAM | Masonry & Sufism

by Bro. Pascal Bussiere
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PLEASE RSVP TO RESERVATIONS@AW22.ORG

SUGGESTED DONATION $10.00

From the Secretary’s Desk 

May 13th 

Daniel E. Froggett, PM.                      Granville C. Canard  Jr.,PDDGM    
           Secretary                                                            Secretary Emeritus

There are still a few of you who have not paid dues. Please, make haste. 
Remember, any time you have a change in contact information, the secretary 
needs to know. Telephone, email, and especially mailing address changes should 
be sent to secretary@aw22.org.

As we reopen, it is our responsibility to support the Worshipful Master in 
rejuvenating the health of the Lodge. How wonderful that we have already 
conferred a degree! When pondering on how you can assist, consider some of 
the following activities. Volunteer to be a catechism coach. Return your Master 
Mason’s Degree catechism. Learn a lecture. Assist with a District Blood Drive. 
Assist with a Lodge Clean-Up Day. Most importantly—show up! When the 
doors are open, you should be there. 

In high school, I was afforded the opportunity to be a Kentucky Governor’s 
Scholar—a five-week, summer program where high school juniors get a sample 
college experience. What was true for me 20 years ago, remains the same today: 
the most impactful aspect of the program are the social interactions. Late night, 
dorm room gatherings where civil discussions and respectful debate were held. 
The Lodge affords us this same environment to listen to and appreciate opposing 
viewpoints, regardless of how they conflict with our own. It is a place where we 
can intellectually challenge one another; a place of trust, respect, curiosity, and 
brotherly love where we can grow in our ways of thinking and beliefs. I hope as 
we reopen that we can use the Lodge to its fullest potential and ensure it remains 
a safe space for mature, respectful, inspirational, and transformational debate. 

Some days, the political machinations and frenzied news media make the world 
seem like it is on fire. Freemasons have a unique opportunity to promulgate 
civility in a world that seems to have lost it. It is Spring…a time of renewal. We 
are reopening…let this also be a time of renewal for AW22.

Sincerely & Fraternally,

- BBQ -
Pulled Pork
Chicken

Baked Beans
Mac & Cheese

Cold Slaw

- Desert -
Assorted Cookies
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From the Quarries   From the Quarries   

THE FEAST OF

St. John the Baptist
TABLE LODGE 

Gadsby’s Tavern June 24, 2021 

Tickets $55.00
Please reserve your spot with the 

Secretary
(Seating is Limited)

Congratulations to Bro. Ammar For being initiated into the 
first degree of Masonry  
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Living Past Masters On The Rolls 

Trustees

1975 Donald M. Robey, PGM 
1976 James B. Stone 
1988 William A. Jones 
1991 Earl C. Million 
1992 Granville C. Canard, JR., PDDGM 
1995 George D. Seghers, PDDGM 
1996.         Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM 
1997 Walter L. Margeson, II 
1998 Philip J. Hays 
1999          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM 
2000 Terry L. Gigure 
2001 Brent N. Campbell 
2002 Daniel M. Clark 
2003 James M. Stevenson 

2004 Frank S. Skwirut 
2005 J.Thomas McMahan 
2006 Thomas G. Little 
2007 Robert G. Watkins, PDDGM 
2009 Heber C. Willis, III 
2011 John P. Olson
2012 Michael L. Bailey 
2013 Joshua D. Adler 
2014 Robert T. Weston 
2016 Stephen J. Pezzetti 
2017          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM
2018          Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM
2019 Nikola N. Nikolov
2020 Daniel E. Froggett

DENISLAV V. DANTEV ................................................................... Senior Warden

DAVID G. BELLA .............................................................................. Junior Warden

MICHAEL L. BAILEY, PM ........................................................................ Treasurer

DANIEL E. FROGGETT, PM ..................................................................... Secretary

GRANVILLE C. CANARD, PDDGM ……………………….… Secretary Emeritus

NELO A. HAMILTON, JR. ................................................................. Senior Deacon

PHILLIP A. SMARTT ......................................................................... Junior Deacon

PASCAL BUSSIERE .................................................................................... Chaplain

JONATHAN J. SUIDMAK ................................................................ Senior Steward

RONALD E. CRAFT .......................................................................... Junior Steward

DANIEL M. CLARK, PM .............................................................................. Marshal

SEAN P. O’SHEA ........................................................................................ Musician

PABLO A. ROCHA, PM ..................................................................................... Tiler

Craig Bogle | 2021
Daniel M. Clark, PM | 2022

Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM | 2023
Jeffrey W. C. Conn | 2024
James B. Stone, PM | 2025

Officers of Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Michael Thomas Huff, PM

Master
Cell Phone: 703-303-7951 E-Mail: master@aw22.org


